
 

Year 4 
It has been another fun filled week in Year 4! As 
part of Black History Month, children took part in 
an exciting African dance workshop. They have 
also been learning about the artist ‘Chris Ofili’ 
and studied some of his portraits. Children then 
created their own self-portrait in the style of the 
artist using a variety of mediums.  
In Literacy, they have begun reading a new class 
text ‘Ice Palace’ by Robert Swindells. Children 
have been learning about descriptive language 
used in stories to create  
images in the readers’ minds and made 
predictions about the events in the story. We will 
be continuing to read and work on this text over 
the next two weeks. In Maths, they have been 
learning how to use written methods for addition 
and subtraction where they applied their 
knowledge to solve logical problems.  
Don’t forget! Next week we will be visiting Lloyd 

Park to study local habitats and investigate 

creatures which live in ponds.  


